October 6, 2003 Cemetery meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 P.M. at the Freetown Senior Center. Present were
Harris Chace and Ralph Gurney. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted
as read.

Under old business, Mark St.Laurent will fertilize more of the grass in the cemetery.
Under new business, there is still no fence at the edge of the cemetery in Assonet
between the cemetery and the new housing development. We voted to ask for the fence to

be installed now.

The board voted to allow a Boy Scout to clean up the cemetery in Fall River as part of his
working on his Eagle Scout Badge.

Ralph reported on conservation hearings concerning abutters to the Assonet Cemetery..

We voted to increase the price of graves sites and perpetual care which had not been
changed since 1986. The new prices are as follows:

Single grave: $225 plus $400lP.C. = $625 total

Two graves: $300 plus $600 P.C. = $900 total

Four graves: $425 plus $775 P.C. = $1200 total

Eight graves: $675 plus $1025 P.C. = $1700 total
The board voted to review the prices of grave sites again in three years.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M.

Ralph E. Gumey, Jr.
Chairman



